
 

 



TEAC Meeting Minutes                                                                  May 2, 2018 
 
Members Present:  
 
Shannon E. Cox, IECE Elementary Teacher at Taylor County Primary Center 
Lisa Wiseman, Kindergarten, Campbellsville Elementary School 
Hailey Ogle, Kindergarten, Taylor County Elementary School 
Karen McAnelly, English, Taylor County High School 
Robbilyn Speer, 8th grade Social Studies, Campbellsville Middle School 
Cheryl Dicken, Science & Mathematics Teacher, Campbellsville High School  
Charles Hamilton, Campbellsville University School of Education Student Teacher Coordinator 
Elisha Lawrence, Campbellsville University School of Education Field Experience Coordinator 
Susan Blevins, Campbellsville University School of Education Assistant Professor 
 

Wednesday, May 2, 2018’s meeting opened up with a blessing of the meal. We first discussed the CAP 2 Video as part of the admission process with participants. We looked at the rubrics used 
in assessment by evaluators (Faculty, P12, Student). We asked P12 members to complete a Lawshe’s on the elements in the rubric.  Ms. Lawrence will compile and calculate results of the 
Lawshe’s for our next meeting. 
 
Ms.Blevins then described the new portfolio plan and the rubric design. We asked for comments from partners. All felt this process was a better plan than previous process. Some asked 
clarifying questions.The attendees asked if this would change the observation instruments and process. They also asked when the change from the teach focus of InTASC to the Danielson 
Framework focus on more student-centered contributions to pre-service teachers’ observations.  
 
Mrs. Lawrence described the Q-sort process which was completed in a previous faculty meeting. Members of the faculty desegregated the INTASC standards and determined the standard 
indicators they felt were observable and not observable. This sort laid the foundation for our future portfolio and observation instruments, P-12 partners will co-construct with EPP representatives 
in the next meeting.  
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